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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Shots Fired Incident 

  

Chatham County, GA (February 15, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

Investigating a shots fired incident that occurred around 6 p.m. this evening on Chief of 

Love Road. 

 

 

When officers arrived to investigate the report of shots fired, they found one vehicle that 

had been involved in an accident. The two occupants of the vehicle were injured, but 

officers confirmed neither had been shot. Both were transported to the hospital, and the 

seriousness of their injuries is not known at this time. 

 

 

Officers did find shell casings in the area, and detectives are now investigating to determine 

the circumstances that led to the shots being fired, and the vehicle accident. 
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Chatham County Police Department 

Cell: (912) 675-2949 

Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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